
Year 6 Home Learning Grid 
 
 

Mindfulness  
 
Ask someone to sit 
quietly with you for 5 
minutes. Practise 
concentrating on your 
breathing and 
listening to the sounds 
around you. 
 
Click on this link for 
Mindfulness. 
 
 

Responsible  
 
Keep your room neat 
and tidy for a whole 
week.  

Letter Writing 
 
 
Think of a negative 
human influence on 
the environment that 
you want to help 
change. Write a letter 
to someone important 
stating your concerns. 

Science 
 
Design an experiment 
that will test 3 
different methods to 
melt a cube of ice. 
Rate your methods 
from fastest to 
slowest.  

Nature 
 
Go outdoors or to 
your nearest park and 
enjoy the outdoors. 
Write a list of the 
things that you did 
and all the things you 
saw. 
 
 

Geography 
 
Find out where your 
favourite food comes 
from. Research the 
people of this region. 
Write ten interesting 
facts about the food 
you like, the people of 
the region or the 
region itself.  
 

Maths 
 
Find a ball. How many 
times can you dribble 
it in 1 minute? Based 
on that total, calculate 
how many times you 
would be able to 
bounce it in 1 hour.  

Respect 
 
Make a list of people 
you think are 
respectful and the 
reasons why you think 
they are respectful. 
 

Healthy Living 
 
Plan and write a menu 
of healthy lunches 
that you 
could 
use for 
school 
lunches. 
 
 
 
 

Speaking   
 
Practise your public 
speaking by writing a 
short speech and 
delivering it while in 
front of a mirror. 

Spelling  
 
Use magazines to cut 
out letters and make a 
poster of your spelling 
words. Write a 
definition for each of 
your words.  

Imaginative story 
 
Imagine you lived on 
the moon. Write a 
creative story about 
what your life is like 
and your experiences.  
 
 

Environment  
 
Plant some flowers or 
do some weeding or 
watering in the 
garden.  
 

Kindness  
 
Perform Random Acts 
of Kindness on your 
friends and family. 
Record your feelings 
about how you felt 
performing random 
acts of kindness. 

Maths  
 
This is the link to 
Mathletics: Complete 
activities 
 
Show a family 
member some new 
maths skills 

Inclusive 
 
What games do you 
play at home or 
school? Write down 
ways in which you can 
make the game more 
inclusive.  
 

Reading  
 
Read for at least 20 - 
25 minutes each day. 
 

 

Reading Response 
 
Visit Morris 
Gleitzman’s website. 
Read the first chapter 
of one of his books 
such as Help around 
the house and write 
about your 
connections and 
inferences. 
Morris Gleitzman 
 

Hobbies 
 
Think about 
alternative activities 
that you might like to 
try. What new hobbies 
would you like to 
develop?  
  
Research, ask family 
members and then 
give it a go!  

Inspiration 
 
What are some of the 
things that inspire you 
to be a better person, 
to dream big, to set 
goals?  
 
Write a list of these 
and why you chose 
them.  

 

http://annakaharris.com/mindfulness-for-children/
https://community.mathletics.com/signin/
https://morrisgleitzman.com/help-around-the-house-chapter-1.htm%5D
https://morrisgleitzman.com/help-around-the-house-chapter-1.htm%5D
http://www.morrisgleitzman.com/

